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Port Tarakohe Harbour Manager, Alan Kilgour, advises that: 
 
1 They have completed measuring all mussel backbone lines and spat lines 
 within Golden Bay.  This will enable an update of the levy to be carried out. 
 
2 The Port Users Committee have gone back through the old Cement Works 
 Water Scheme and have cleaned it out completely.  There is now water 
 available for fire fighting and wharf and boat washing. 
 
 They are investigating the feasibility of treating some of this water for marine 
 drinking water supply to boats.  This could cost approximately $1,000.00 for a 
 simple UV treatment. 
 
3 The main commercial wharf activity in the last month has been Dolomite 
 shipments. 
 
 
 
 
 
R G Dickinson 
Chief Executive 
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